
I wish to express my profound sadness at the death of Sabine. Sabine was a rare soul who could see 
profound injustice for what it is, and work so hard and in such practical ways to do something about
it. This was despite such serious health issues. Her contribution was significant and will be 
remembered in our hearts.

Greg Marks
Canberra


